

Next Steps @ St Johns



Working together to build a firm foundation for learning and caring

Nursery telephone: 01761 205657 School telephone: 01761 412019

Nursery e-mail: nextstepsnursery@stjohns.mnsp.org.uk

School e-mail: office@stjohns.mnsp.org.uk

5th September 2025

This week at Nursery . . .

At Next Steps this week, we have enjoyed getting to know our new children and their families and reuniting the full staff team and our current children. We have enjoyed catching up, hearing stories of holidays and adventures over the summer.

We have been impressed and proud of how the children who were already with us have shown how caring they are, welcoming their new friends into the Next Steps family, and helping to settle them in to their new environment. They have showed maturity and confidence when supporting our new children into the routines and learning some traditions like the very popular 'lunchtime song!'

We look forward to welcoming some new families next week too.

As ever, if you have any questions, please feel free to speak to any member of staff.









for being kind and helpful.

Well done!

















Finance

Thank you to everyone who has completed their funding declaration forms. If you have yet to do so, please complete and return these at your next session.

As soon as we have been able to confirm funding eligibility, we will prepare the September invoices. These will be now be payable via the Arbor Parent Portal.

Dates for the Diary

Friday 24th October: School INSET Day.

The Nursery will be OPEN, however, as the school kitchen will be closed, please ensure your child has a packed lunch.

Monday 27th - Friday 31st October: School Half Term

Please note the Nursery will remain OPEN throughout the week, however, as the school kitchen will be closed, please ensure your child has a packed lunch.

